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From: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal <barry.thom@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 7:21 PM


To: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


Cc: Howard Brown


Subject: Re: 5/31 DRAFT I and S all species


Maria/Howard,


Paul put a 9:30 o the calendar tomorrow to talk schedule. I think his main issue is working out sharing of docs


next week ahead of the 24th.


Let me know if we need to co opt the winter run discussion to talk schedule.


Thanks,


Barry


Barry Thom


Regional Administrator


West Coast Region


NOAA Fisheries


On Jun 10, 2019, at 5:49 PM, Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov> wrote:


Sorry, Barry - - ignore previous email. Here are the ones that went out on 5/31.


Maria Rea


Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


(916) 930-3600


Maria.Rea@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location. 


The linked image cannot be displayed.  
The file may have been moved,  
renamed, or deleted. Verify that the  
link points to the correct file and  
location.  

The linked image cannot be 

displayed.  The file may have  
been moved, renamed, or  
deleted. Verify that the link 

points to the correct file and 

location. 


The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or 

deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location. 


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


2


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Date: Fri, May 31, 2019 at 9:52 PM


Subject: NMFS Documents for Peer Review (4/4)


To: John Luce - NOAA Federal <john.luce@noaa.gov>, Christopher Keifer


<christopher.keifer@noaa.gov>, Deanna Harwood <deanna.harwood@noaa.gov>, Caramanian,


Lori <lori.caramanian@sol.doi.gov>, Cheryll Dobson <cheryll.dobson@sol.doi.gov>


Cc: Paul Souza <paul_souza@fws.gov>, Barry Thom <barry.thom@noaa.gov>, Ernest Conant


<econant@usbr.gov>, Callejo, Russell <rcallejo@usbr.gov>, Dan Castleberry


<dan_castleberry@fws.gov>, Kaylee Allen <kaylee_allen@fws.gov>, Maria Rea


<maria.rea@noaa.gov>, Garwin Yip <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>, Cathy Marcinkevage


<Cathy.Marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


John, Chris, Deanna, Lori, Cheryll,


Attached are the draft Integration and Synthesis sections of the NMFS Draft Effects


Analysis. These sections are, perhaps, the most important part of our analysis because this is


where the aggregate analysis occurs where we add the status, baseline, effects to individuals and


cumulative effects to inform our conclusion. We request your input and comments.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


<2.8 Integration and Synthesis winter-run V6 MASTER--Clean for DOI


distribution_0531.docx>


<2.8 Integration and Synthesis spring-run V5_DOI Distrubution_05312019.docx>


<2.8 Integration and Synthesis GS V7--clean for DOI distribution_0531.docx>


<Integration SRKW V4--clean for DOI distribution_0531.docx>


<2.8 Integration and Synthesis SH V6 _DOI Distribution_05312019.docx>
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